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5 November 201 3 

Ms Marlene Tucker 
Executive Director 
International Air Services Commiss ion 
PO Box 630 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 
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Re: Renewal of Commission Determinations 

I refer to your letter of 4 November 201 3 regarding the renewal of the determination held by 
Virg in Australia Airlines (SE Asia) Pty Ltd (Virg in Australia) for the Thailand route which is 
due to expire within the next 12 months. 

Virgin Australia wi ll continue to operate 880 seats each week on services between Perth and 
Phuket. We are assessing opportunities to schedule additional services during the current 
season and as such, we would like to retain our full allocation of capacity and seek renewal 
of Determination [2009)1ASC 133 for a period of five years from 11 November 2014. 

We would be pleased to provide any further information the Commission may require in 
considering our requests for renewal. Should you have any queries, please contact me on 
(02) 8093 7114. 

Yours sincerely 

Lee-Anne Tomkins 
Manager, Government & International Relations 
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